An announcement issued by the Income and Sales Tax Department

The Income and Sales Tax Department announces an invitation for:

	Purchase of food and beverage service (buffet) for Directorates of income and sales tax (Irbid, Zarqa, South Amman, the head quarter).




Those wishing to participate in this auction must review the Income and Sales Tax 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Department in Jabal Amman, Third Circle, Burj Building, Sixth Floor / Secretary of the Local Purchase Committee (Khaled Abu Matar) to receive a copy of the terms of the invitation and price list submitted by the department according to the following conditions: -

1. The documents relating to the purchase will be distributed free 
2. The participant must submit a price offer in a sealed envelope for each directorate alone.
3. The deadline for submitting and opening the auction offers is at ten in the morning on Sunday 27/12/2020


Please accept my respect
Director General
                                                                  Hussam Abu Ali

